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April 16, 2021  
 
Via email:  scott@mcmillanlaw.us 
 
RE: Your Public Records Act Request received on April 6, 2021   
 
Dear Scott A. McMillan: 
 
We are in receipt of the Public Records Act request, received on April 6, 2021, seeking 69 categories 
of records related to the General Election, November 3, 2020.  The request involves consultation 
among departments and agencies with an interest in the request and seeks a voluminous amount of 
separate and distinct records.  Accordingly, due to these circumstances and pursuant to Government 
Code section 6253(c), the County must extend the time to respond to your request to April 30, 2021. 
 
Because of the large amount of documentation you are seeking and the limited resources of this 
department and other County offices, we expect it will take longer to fulfill the requests.  By April 30, 
we plan to have an idea of how long it should take and which items we expect to have available.   
 
 
Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Debi Cooper 
Clerk-Recorder and Registrar of Voters 
Contra Costa County 

 
 

Contra Costa County 
Clerk-Recorder-Elections Department 

555 Escobar Street 
Martinez, CA  94553 

  

Deborah Cooper 
County Clerk-Recorder  
and Registrar of Voters 

 
 
 


